
Facing eviction now?
Been evicted in the past?
Have you received services 
from [organization name]?

Share your 
experience!
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD), along with 2M Research 
(2M), a public policy research firm, is 
interested in learning how well the Eviction 
Protection Grant Program is working for 
people like you!

The Eviction Protection Grant Program 
provided funds to organizations like  [insert 
grantee/subgrantee name] that provide legal 
assistance to people facing eviction.

Client participation is very 
important to us because this 
study will help HUD to learn about 
successful strategies for helping 
clients like you.

You are invited to participate in a virtual focus 
group in order to help us understand your 
experience and views—and to learn more 
about what is working well, and what is not.

Your identity will NOT be shared with [insert 
grantee/subgrantee name] or HUD. We 
encourage you to reach out with any concerns 
or questions. If you need information to 
be presented in an accessible format or a 
reasonable accommodation, please contact 
us. If you require language assistance services, 
please let us know.

If you are an individual facing eviction who 
has received services from [organization 
name] and would like to participate in this 
focus group, please contact [point of contact] 
at either [phone number] or [email address] 
to reserve your spot today.

844-336-2800

evictionstudy@2mresearch.com

To thank you 
for sharing your 

important views, 
all focus group 

participants will 
receive a 

   $50 gift card!

We need your help!


